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DearM�� 

INDEPENDENT REVIEW OF HEAL TH PROVIDERS' ACCESSIBILITY TO 

MEDICARE CARD NUMBERS 

Thank you for letter dated 18 August 2017 and the opportunity to provide comment 
on the discussion paper of the Australian Government's Review of Health Providers' 
Access to Medicare Card Numbers. It was also useful to discuss the Review with 
you via teleconference on 12 September 2017. 

The Department of Health is generally supportive of the approach taken by the 
Review. However, I would recommend that more consultation is undertaken in 
relation to the implementation of any recommendations to ensure that they do not 
increase the administrative burden on Health Service Providers or lead to any 
unintended consequences, for example in relation to access to services by 
Aboriginal people unable to meet identification requirements. I also note that 
addressing information security requirements will be critical moving forward. 

More detailed commentary in response to the discussion paper is attached. 

Once again, thank you for the opportunity to input into this Review. If you have any 
further queries, please contact Belinda Van Sebille, A/Director of the Office of the 
Director General on 9222 4410. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr DJ Russell-Weisz 
DIRECTOR GENERAL 

/ � September 2017

encl: Feedback on the Independent Review of Health Providers' Access to Medicare Card Numbers Discussion Paper 
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